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12th January 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
Trotts Hill School have been offered a wonderful opportunity to participate in a Music Workshop on 
Friday 27th January 2017 at Nobel School. 
 
The children will have the opportunity for two workshops including steel pans and djembe. A music 
teacher at the school will lead the session and provide pupils with an exciting opportunity to perform in 
a group.  
  
The children should wear full school uniform and wear a coat and comfortable shoes.  We will travel 
to Nobel by coach and walk back to school in time for lunch.  
 
As a school, we are covering the cost of the workshop.  We are asking parents for a £1.50 
contribution towards the cost of the transport to Nobel School. This can be paid by cash, or cheque 
payable to Trotts Hill Primary & Nursery School. Please return the reply slip below with payment to 
school by Friday 20th January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Colette Pidgeon 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 

Year 6 Music Workshop at Nobel School – 27th January 2017 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________         Year __________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Nobel School and enclosed payment of £1.50 
towards the cost of transport. 
 
 

Signed ______________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

Interim Headteacher: Miss Colette Pidgeon 

Interim Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Sanjeet Shergill 
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